
• • 
MEMORANDUM 

DATE: October 20, 1994 

TO: Jeff Yeo 

FROM: Maureen Smith 

SUBJECT: 6th National Wilderness Conference 

John is interested in putting together a delegate booklet for the University of 
Idaho similar to the one used for the 5th World Wilderness Congress last year. 
have retyped his and Ed Krumpe's articles and attach them so that you might 
see the length and type of article we need to have from you by Tuesday of next 
week. 

Additionally, next to the article on yourself will be a current photo. I have 
arranged with Gerry Snyder to have your photo taken early next week. Gerry 
will be designating blocks of time on specified dates so that you will need to 
check with him as to when to stop in. These same photos will be later used for a 
departmental picture chart of al I center staff. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you. 

Enclosures 
cc: John Hendee 

Gerry Snyder 
mjs 


